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Summary:

On behalf of the government of the Republic of Korea, Minister of Foreign Affairs Choi
Kyu Hah reaffirms the ROK's adherence to the purposes and principles of the UN,
acceptance of UN authority on the Korean Question, and concern for North Korea's
defiance of UN purposes, principles, and authority to the General Assembly of the UN.
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